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ORIGIN OF ITEM: This item has been included on the agenda to provide the 

Health & Social Care Sub-Committee with an overview of 
the Health & Care Plan Refresh, in order to allow the 
Sub-Committee to gain reassurance on delivery. 

BRIEF FOR THE 
COMMITTEE: The Health & Social Care Sub-Committee is asked to  

1. Note the information provided on the refreshed 
Health & Care Plan. 

2. Ensure that there is an understanding amongst the 
Sub-Committee of the context in which the Plan is 
being delivered and how it will impact upon the 
health and care landscape in the borough. 

3. Seek reassurance that the challenges to delivery 
have been identified, along with appropriate 
mitigation to manage these challenges. 

4. Seek reassurance that there is commitment across 
the partnership to enable the delivery of the 
refreshed Plan for the benefit of the residents of 
Croydon. 

1. HEALTH & CARE PLAN REFRESH  
1.1. At its meeting on 21 September 2021, the Health & Social Care Sub-Committee will 

be provided with a presentation on Health & Care Plan refresh. A copy of the 
presentation is attached to this cover report at Appendix A.  

1.2. The purpose of the presentation is to provide the Sub-Committee sufficient 
information to reach a position of reassurance on the delivery of the refreshed Health 
& Care Plan.  

1.3. The Sub-Committee is asked to review the information provided in order to direct its 
question at the meeting towards gaining reassurance on the delivery of the refreshed 
Health & Care Plan. 
 
 
 
CONTACT OFFICER:   
 
Simon Trevaskis – Senior Democratic Services & Governance Officer – Scrutiny 
 



Contact: simon.trevaskis@croydon.gov.uk  
 
APPENDICES TO THIS REPORT 
 
Appendix A: Health & Care Plan Refresh - Presentation 
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